
Dear Parents, 

I am delighted to share with you that we have a Cecchetti Examiner coming to Brockhurst 
and Marlston House schools on Friday 16th June 2023 and your dancer is invited to take their ballet 
exam. 

The Cecchetti exams are verified by the Imperial Society of Teachers of Dancing and are run as 
class examinations. This means that I will take the students into the room in small groups and 
present them to the examiner.  Whilst the exam is not compulsory, I would like to encourage your 
dancer to participate in the examination process, as a culmination of all their hard work this year. 

The exam will cost in the region of £38-£43 (depending on level/year group); this covers the ISTD 
examination fee as well as the cost of the visiting pianist who will accompany the exams.  

Please confirm participation ASAP either by email or by completing the below slip.  

Kind Regards 

  

Holly Unnuk 
Cecchetti Ballet Teacher 
BA (Hons), LISTD 

  

I give permission for   ___________________________________________________  
to be entered for his/her Cecchetti Ballet exam on the 16th June  (please provide full name as you 
would like it to appear on official documentation). 

Students DOB _____________________ 

I understand that there will be a charge (added to school bill). 

Signed ___________________________________   

Date ______________________________ 


